
  

Newsletter 

 

It’s Christmas  

This Christmas has been a very busy and special time in school and thank 

you to everyone that has been involved and supported the many different    

activities. 

This week has seen the pupils in Miss Shepherd’s, Miss Cullis’s  and Miss 

Cruikshank’s classes perform a wonderful selection of Christmas carols, 

jokes and festive songs. The school’s Glee Club performed for the residents 

at Sowerby House. On Wednesday evening  the Thirsk Brass Band came and 

performed at school –thank to all those that came along, enjoyed a mince pie 

and glass of mulled wine. The festive events finished with the annual trip to 

St. Mary’s Church. Once again without the participation of parents and carers 

none of these events could happen.  

With this in mind can I wish everyone a Merry Christmas a wonderful New 

Year. Children return back to school on Tuesday 9th January. 
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Weekly Attendance we are aiming for higher than 97% 

 

Class % attendance this week 

(all pupils) 

RB 93.7 

R/1S 99 

1/2EC 94.2 

1/2MC 97.2 

3BC  100 

3PR 95.6 

4AW 97.2 

5E 97.1 

5P 97.1 

6T 98.1 

Total 96.2 

Last Paper Newsletter 

Please remember this will be our last 

paper newsletter. 

If you do not have access to the internet 

there will be a few newsletters available 

at reception . 

Please use our website  

http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/

website 

Or our Facebook page for up-to-date 

news and events 

https://www.facebook.com/Thirsk-

Community-Primary-School-

324497914685959/ 

http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website
http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website
https://www.facebook.com/Thirsk-Community-Primary-School-324497914685959/
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Dates for Your Diary 

3BC and 3PR swimming every Wednesday until March 28th 

9th January  School re –opens (The 8th January is a  Staff training day) 

9th January Yr6 & Yr 5 Visit from York University with their Cosmodome 

10th January 3BC Swimming @10.30  3PR Swimming @11.00 

15th January Pupil of the Term Reward Day 

16th January Swimming Gala 

16th January  Young Voices in Sheffield 

23rd January Key Steps Gym Competition 

Clubs January 2018 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Mr Chandlers 

Football 

Mr Fisher 

3.20-4.20 

Yr5/6 

  

  

C4L club 

KS2 

(selected pupils 

only) 

  

  

  
Glee Club 
3.15-4.00 

Yr4-6 

 
  

  

Dance Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-6 

  

Gym Club 

(competition  

pupils only 

Until 17th) 

  

3.20-4.20 

  

Yoga 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-6 

  

  

  

Thank You 

Can we say a big thank you to everyone who donated money after our Christmas shows, we raised       

£254.80 towards the schools iPad fund. The Nursery and Reception raised £80.35 towards wooden 

blocks. Also a massive thank you to Thirsk Infant Charity who donated £1500.00.  

Thank you so much 


